
Getting things done – Glamis Road
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who highlighted with me that, following the
resurfacing of Glamis Road some time ago and the access road at Balgay
Cemetery, some of the road linings have not been repainted.

I raised this with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have now
received this helpful reply : 

“Dundee  Road  Maintenance  Partnership  carried  out  improvements  to  the
surfacing to the access road at Balgay Cemetery. A lining schedule has been
produced but unfortunately due to the inclement weather it has not been
possible to apply these markings to the new surface.

As far as our lining duties are concerned, we have made this a priority and
will bring this to a conclusion at the earliest possible opportunity.”

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-glamis-road-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-glamis-road-dundeewestend/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-EKE9oJAZFX0/YBvc_-CQlmI/AAAAAAAAczQ/eMWU8mzLmogvo7bPXJhGwrQU1kP55QCIwCLcBGAsYHQ/s768/White%2BLining.jpg

